Dear House Municipal Government and Housing Committee Members,

I am for bill H 7060. My husband and I live in Tiverton and spend weekends at the beach enjoying the gorgeous views and wildlife. We value the open space, sensitive ecosystem, scenic vistas, and recreational use Sapowet provides for the public. The Sapowet Marsh Wildlife Management Area was established in 1956, using federal funds, to preserve the area's open spaces and critical habitat for hunting, fishing, scenic, and recreational use. We need the state legislature to protect one of Rhode Island's most valuable ecosystems where sensitive wildlife habitat and recreational use are being threatened by increased pressure from commercial development. Keep Sepowet an area of enjoyment!

Thank you,

Holly Prentice

Holly Prentice 401.266.4545